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  March 2017 

FAQ’s (SPECIAL EDITION: Game Warden Application Process) 

Once I have submitted my application on NEOGOV, can I go back and update 

information? Yes, you can make revisions on your online application and re-submit 

it upon completion.  Once the application process ends the most recent version of 

your application will be utilized. However, please be thorough in your initial 

application and pay proper attention to detail to avoid multiple application 

submissions. Online applications can be saved throughout the course of the process 

without being submitted. 

Do I need to submit a resume? No, a resume is not required to submit your 

application. A resume can be optionally attached online, however the presence of a 

resume does not further enhance your application. 

Do I need to send my official college transcript to apply? No, a copied/scanned 

version of your official college transcript is initially sufficient online.  If the applicant 

proceeds to the background investigation stage, a sealed official college transcript 

will be requested by their background investigator. 

PLEASE NOTE: Applications for the position of Game Warden Cadet will be 

accepted until April 7, 2017.  Due to the high influx of inquiries, we ask that you 

thoroughly review ALL game warden recruiting & career online links in their 

entirety prior to contacting a recruiter with a question. 

Mar 1 - Stephen F. Austin University  

Mar 1 - Sam Houston State  

University  

Mar 7 - Austin Community  College  

Mar 8 - University  of Texas   

Mar 8 - University  of Arkansas -Pine 

Bluff  

Mar 22 - University  of North Texas   

FIND  US  HERE  IN  MARCH  

-
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TPWD prohibits unlawful discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, gender, age, or disability. For more information about this prohibition 

and/or to request an accommodation or file a complaint, visit http://tpwd.texas.gov/publications or call (800) 792-1112.
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